----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 4:44 PM

To: Mayor And Council Email < mayorandcouncil@viewroyal.ca>

Subject: bylaw amendment to require EV chargers.

Mayor Screech and Council,

My congratulations to you for amending the zoning bylaw to require EV charging stations for all parking stalls in new residential builds and similar for electric bicycles. This is clear 21st century thinking and an action on your declaration of a climate emergency. I am proud of you for proceeding this way. My children and grandchildren will thank you.

Ian D.Brown

--

This email has been checked for viruses by AVG. https://www.avg.com